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January 19th, 2024 
 
Arizona Women’s Partnership, Inc.  
13058 N. Surrey Circle  
Phoenix, AZ 85029 
 
Dear Paula and Members of the Arizona Women’s Partnership 
 
On behalf of Care 4 the Caregivers, I extend our deepest gratitude for your generous donation 
of $1,000. Your support means a great deal to us and contributes significantly to our mission of 
assisting those raising children with disabilities. 
 
At Care 4 the Caregivers, we are dedicated to providing support and resources to caregivers 
facing the unique challenges of caring for a child with a disability. Your donation enables us to 
continue our vital work, offering assistance that goes beyond the ordinary to make a 
meaningful impact on the lives of caregivers. 
 
With your help we achieved the following this year: 

• Expanded our services to Tucson and Flagstaff 

• Directly served over 2,000 caregivers in Arizona  

• Taught 21 organizations the Protective Factors Framework  

• Provided counseling and support groups for over 300 families 
  

Once again, thank you for your thoughtful contribution. Your partnership is instrumental in 
helping us make a positive difference in the lives of those who dedicate themselves to caring 
for others. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Michele Thorne  
Co-Founder/Executive Director 
 
 


